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Updated: 911 Landline Service Restored in Jefferson County

(KAIR)--Jefferson County officials are reporting that 911 service to landline phones with the prefix
913, followed by 774 in the Winchester area has been restored. Service was interupted late Tuesday
afternoon, but the outage did not last long, and was restored not long after it was first reported.
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